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Endorsement Process for Loans in COVID-19 Forbearance

Today, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development published Dear 

Lender Letter (DLL) 2021-12 which provides an update on the endorsement 

process for loans in COVID-19 Forbearance for the Section 184 Indian Home Loan

Guarantee program and Section 184A Native Hawaiian Home Loan Guarantee 

program. The provisions of this DLL are effective immediately and for all 

endorsements submitted through January 31, 2022.

Further information can be found in the full DLL here.


